
 
  
     

  DIVISION OF PLASTIC SURGERY 
      HOSPITAL SÍRIO – LIBANÊS 

            UNIVERSITY OF SÃO PAULO SCHOOL OF MEDICINE  
 
 
 
 

From: 

Alexandre Mendonça Munhoz, M.D. 
Assistant Professor  
Division of Plastic Surgery – Hospital Sírio-Libanês 
Rua Mato Grosso, 306 cj.1705-1706 
ZIP: 01239-040 Sao Paulo, SP – Brazil 
Tel/fax: (55) - 11 – 30781636. / Mobile: (55) – 11 – 96098850. 
e-mail: munhozalex@uol.com.br 
 

January 24th, 2014 
 
To : 

Dear Yuan Qi,   

Science Editor, Editorial Office WJCO. 
Re: Article RE-submission to World Journal of Clinical Oncology 
Review article (ID (02677743); Manuscript No. 8196 
 

 Thank you very much for your attention and the suggestions/efforts performed by the reviewers 

related to our article “Immediate Nipple-Areola-Sparing Mastectomy Reconstruction: An 

Update on Oncological and Reconstruction Techniques”. 

As you suggested, we  revise the manuscript. The manuscript has been improved according to the 

suggestions of reviewers: 

1. The article was edited by the professional English proofreading.  

2. The Figure 1, H was changed and now the Wise pattern was included. 

3. The legend of the figure 4 was changed in order to include the explication about the final 

circumareolar incision. The superior periareolar incision was converted to a total circumareolar 

incision in order to achieve a better symmetry during the second stage of reconstruction. 

4. The legends of figures 2-5 were revised and now are more formal as legend of the figure 1 as 

suggested by the reviewer. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the WJCO. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

We look forward to receiving your opinion. 

 

Alexandre Mendonça Munhoz, MD. 


